
We are committed as a club to support 
our players and members to prevent 
bullying and cyber bullying and promote 
the importance of being kind.

Our club is a proud 
Dolly’s Dream 
Community Sports 
Club Partner 

Through our partnership with Dolly’s Dream, we will be recognised 
as a club that has a zero-tolerance bullying policy and we will work 
to address bullying issues on and off the field. We are proud that 
our club has made this commitment to ensure that our players and 
families can enjoy playing sport in a friendly, safe environment.
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#DoItForDollyDay #DoItForDollyDay 
#BeKind #EndBullying#BeKind #EndBullying


